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Dear Roy:
,
At its December 5, 2013, meeting the University Budget Committee voted (8 in favor, 
2 opposed, 1 abstaining) to recommend to the Faculty Council that it reconsider the 
decision to offer First Year Seminar as part of the curriculum for the students who 
matriculate for the Fall 2014, in order to reallocate course releases and other funds 
for faculty development in preparation for the new Core curriculum.
,
If you have any questions about this action of the UBC I would be happy to talk with 
you.
,
Thanks
,
John
,
,
John T. Day
Provost and Academic Vice President
John Carroll University
1 John Carroll Blvd.
University Heights, OH, 44118
,
Phone:, 216-397-4207
Fax:, 216-397-3089
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